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BOULDER CREEK FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
13230 Central Avenue, Boulder Creek CA 95006 ·   Office: (831) 338-7222  · Fax: (831) 338-7226



Board of Directors
Minutes of the Board of Directors Meeting
Special Board Meeting 
April 28th, 2025
 
1.0       	Convene Meeting/Roll Call
· The Special Board meeting of the Board of Directors of the Boulder Creek Fire Protection District was called to order by Director Locatelli via hybrid meeting rules on April 28th, 2025 at 11:00 A.M. Present were, Director Robustelli, Director Locatelli, Director Currier, Director Presswood, Director Scruggs, Fire Chief Bingham and Admin Aileigh McCormack. Two public members were present via Zoom from Ap Triton, Maurice Johnson (Mo) and Kurt Latipow 

2.0       	Additions and Deletions to Agenda
· None

3.0       	Oral Communications
· None

4.0                   Strategic Planning Board Workshop
· Kurt Latipow and Maurice Johnson from AP Triton spoke about what their company offers and how they can help BCFPD. 
· The meeting focused on discussing the strategic planning process for a fire protection district, including the components of organizational analysis, strategic plans, and master plans. The team explored the benefits of these analyses, such as improved decision-making, financial planning, and potential for securing grant funding. They also discussed the importance of community involvement, data-driven recommendations, and the order in which these analyses should be conducted to maximize their effectiveness for the organization.
· Kurt outlined the strategic planning process for the organization. 
· Kurt discussed the process of developing a strategic plan for the district. 
· Kurt and Maurice discussed the differences between an operational analysis, strategic plan and a master plan. 
· The meeting then focused on the need for a strategic plan for the district, with a particular emphasis on financial aspects. The board discussed the importance of looking ahead at least 3-5 years to avoid unexpected challenges. 
· Kurt to provide the district with a cost for the organizational analysis.
· The discussion concluded with an invitation for further questions and a promise of continued support.


5.0     Adjournment at 1:00PM
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